SkylarkFederation
Creative — Collaborative — Curious

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Residential Trip to Bowles Outdoor Centre

We have organised a residential trip for our Year 6 Skylark children. We have booked a three-day/two-night
break at Bowles Outdoor Centre near Tunbridge Wells. This is from Wednesday, July 16" to Friday, July 18%
inclusive and will therefore be the last three days of their time at primary school. Children from Barcombe,
Hamsey, Iford and Kingston and Plumpton will be joining together for this residential visit; it is a perfect
opportunity for them to form friendships ready for their transition to secondary schools.

Last year’s Year 6 residential was our third at Bowles and was very successful; the activities on offer are wide-
ranging and high quality. You can find more information about it on their website https://bowles.rocks/

This trip promises to be exciting and enjoyable, and we very much hope that your child will be able to come.
The total cost will be £310 per child; as a federation, we have been able to subsidise the amount to be paid
using Government sport funding. The cost will include food, accommodation, three full days of an activity
programme and insurance. We will be looking for parental support in order to transport the children.

In order to finalise our booking, we need to send a deposit of £100 per child by November. This payment
secures your child’s place on the trip and so must be paid by November 4" if you wish your child to take part.
You may pay the total amount of £310 in one lump sum, or you can pay in instalments. All payments should
be made through your Arbor account. For children in receipt of pupil premium, the price will be £155 with a
deposit of £50.

If you have any further questions at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Handley, Mr Hughes, Mrs Francis, Mrs Robertson, Mrs Green and Miss Hollyman (Skylark Owls and Oak
Classes Teaching Team)

PLUMPTON



https://plumptonrobins.wordpress.com/
https://bowles.rocks/

